SRI LANKA BUREAU OF
FOREIGN EMPLOYMENT

Identification of
Architects, Engineers and
Quantity Surveyors
interested in employment in

Construction Sector in the
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

The Sri Lanka Bureau of Foreign Employment (SLBFE) is in the
process of exploring possibilitiesto secure employment opportunities
for Sri Lankan professionals such as Architects, Engineers and
Quantity Surveyors'in mega constructiof projects coming up in
the Kingdom ofSaudi Arabia (KSA) inthe near future.

Qualified professionals interestéd in employmentin KSA as mentioned
above are invited to subimit their details and CVs through the web
portal published in the website of the SLBFE (www.slbfe.lk)
before 05.11.2022 to enable the SLBFEE 1o create a database of
qualified persons in order to initiatecdiscussions with the relevant
authorities in KSA.

For more details, please contact us on 1989 (24 Hours Information
Centre)

Chairman
Sri Lanka Bureau of Foreign Employment
No. 234, Major Gen. Denzil Kobbekaduwa Mawatha,
Koswatta, Battaramulla




